pensions.compliance@hmrc.gov.uk 16/1/2024 16:02

RE: HMRC Response pending for transfer Phoenix Life into Singleton
Family SSAS

To info@rcadministration.com

Dear Sir/Madam,

We can confirm we have no outstanding transfer requests for Singleton Family SSAS and a response to Phoenix
was issued on 16 November 2023.

Regards,

QTR Team

OFFICIAL

From: info@rcadministration.com <info@rcadministration.com>

Sent: 11 January 2024 13:14

To: Compliance, Pensions (WMBC) <pensions.compliance@hmrc.gov.uk>

Subject: HMRC Response pending for transfer Phoenix Life into Singleton Family SSAS

Dear Pensions Compliance team

Phoenix Life (PSTR:00605333RT & PSTR:00605469RX) have advised us they are awaiting a response from
HMRC since the beginning of September and they inform me today they are still pending HMRC response, this is
pending a transfer into Singleton Family SSAS (PSTR: 00836467RJ).

We (RC Administration) have not yet received a questionnaire from you regarding this transfer as yet. Please can
you advise if you have received a request from Phoenix Life for the transfer into Singleton Family SSAS. And if you
have responded to them.

Kind regards
Lisa Welton

RC Administration Limited

Phone: 0330 311 0839

1A Park Lane
Poynton
Cheshire
SK12 1RD



Company Number: 12409200

IMPORTANT - PLEASE NOTE The information transmitted is intended only for the person or entity to which it is
addressed and may contain confidential and/or privileged material. Any review, retransmission, dissemination or
other use of or taking of any action in reliance upon this information by persons or entities other than the intended
recipient is prohibited. If you received this in error please contact the sender and destroy this email.

The information in this e-mail and any attachments is confidential and may be subject to legal professional privilege.
Unless you are the intended recipient or his/her representative you are not authorised to, and must not, read, copy,

distribute, use or retain this message or any part of it. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender

immediately.

HM Revenue & Customs computer systems will be monitored and communications carried on them recorded, to
secure the effective operation of the system and for lawful purposes.

The Commissioners for HM Revenue and Customs are not liable for any personal views of the sender.

This e-mail may have been intercepted and its information altered.



